

Received

Jun 22, 2023

Records Management

PO Box 609 Mount Vernon, OR 97865-0609 1-888-383-4132

June 22, 2023

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, WA 98503

RE: 2023 ETC Certification and Reports-Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. §54.314

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed is the filing for the 2023 ETC Certification.

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, Skyline Telecom ("Company") hereby requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ("Commission") certify to the Federal Communications Commission and the Universal Service Administrative Company that the Company has met the requirements of 47 C.F.R. §54.314 for eligibility for continued receipt of federal high-cost funds.

The Certifications and reports that are specified in WAC 480-123-060, WAC 480-123-070 and WAC 480-123-080 are also submitted.

Please contact me if you should require any further information.

Sincerely,

Delinda Kluser Vice-Pres, Manager deedeek@otcconnections.net 541-932-4411